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To all residents of  
Donington Close 
DERBY 

Your Ref 
 
Our Ref 
SLHO/AM/FM 
Date 
7 November 2002 
Contact 
Farooq Malik 
Telephone 
01332 716550 
Email 

             farooq.malik@derby.gov.uk 

  
 Dear Resident 
 
CONSULTATION ON PARKING ISSUES AT DONINGTON CLOSE 
 
Some of you are already aware that a report was presented at the last Derby Homes 
Board meeting on Thursday 31 October 2002. The report (copy enclosed) was in 
response to a petition that was received at the local office in July 2002. The decision 
of the board was to defer the report pending further consultation with residents. 
 
It is my understanding that some of you may not be fully aware of the long-term 
implications of the proposals that are being put forward. To make the situation crystal 
clear, I intend to carryout a two-stage consultation exercise. 
 
Initially, I’d like to come with Councillor Ruth Skelton, Mick Watts Access Officer, and 
possibly someone from the Fire Service to meet with all of you to discuss the 
proposed options in detail. The purpose of the meeting would be to make sure 
everyone living in Donington Close fully understands the knock on effects of their 
chosen options. The meeting would be held on Friday 15 November 2002 at 
Donington Close common room at 9.30am.  
 
The second stage of the consultation would take place during the week commencing 
18 November 2002 whereby all residents would be contacted individually and given 
the opportunity to fill in and sign their preferred options. I do hope by engaging in this 
way we can make sure that residents are involved, and help the Board reach an 
informed decision.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Farooq Malik 
Area Manager 
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